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Dear Beecher Families,

Summer is a time to relax, recharge, and explore — and there’s no better way for
children to do that than by getting lost in a good book. Encouraging reading for
pleasure over the break helps students return to school curious, confident, and
ready to learn. As always, we are excited to see how our students grow as readers
outside of school. This year we encourage students to decorate a pumpkin in any
way they choose to reflect their summer reading—a few suggestions are: a favorite
character, nonfiction topic, or setting. At the start of the next school year, we will
create a pumpkin patch that showcases the entire school’s reading journey.

Please visit our Beecher Road School Summer Reading website for a variety of
reading suggestions. We know that every reader is unique, so pick the books and
activities that match your family values and interests. Additionally, we will be
introducing an optional raffle ticket for participants. We encourage families to
check out the summer reading programming offered at our amazing Town Library.

Thank you for being a vital part of our reading community. Wishing you a summer
full of stories, laughter, and discovery — one page at a time. Happy reading!

Brightly,
Mrs. Sherman and Ms. Crocco
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Show us your summer reading adventure!
Decorate the pumpkin however you want to represent your summer reading journey. Want to be
extra creative? You can design your own pumpkin instead!We can't wait to see how much you've
grown as a reader this summer!






